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Newsletter 
No. 8 

Mar 2019 

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 
be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

Absence 

Please remember to 
phone school if your 
child is absent.  Either 
phone or leave a message every morn-
ing they aren’t in school so we know 
they are safe. Thank you  

Parking in the layby 
We have noticed parents are still stopping and 

waiting at the bottom of the layby as they 
drop off children.  This is causing a blockage 

for others as they try to use the drop off layby, 
which is then backing cars up into the road.   

PLEASE drive to the middle of the layby where 
staff are available to take your children safely 

into school.  

Please DO NOT park on the zig-zags 
in the road, not only is this illegal 

but it is very dangerous for all. 

Scholastic Book Fair 
The book fair will be in school 
from this Friday 22nd March.  
We will be open from  

8.30—9.00am & 3.00—3.45pm Friday 22nd 

8.30—9.00am & 3.00—3.45pm Monday 25th 

8.30—9.00am Tuesday 26th (no pm sale) 

8.30am—9.00am Wednesday 27th (no pm sale)   

Remember your book tokens for money off ! 

The Big Pedal 
Big Pedal is the UK’s largest inter-school cycling, walking and scooting challenge. It inspires pu-
pils, staff and parents to choose human power for their journey to school.  
Last year was a great success and 2019 will be even better – because walk-
ing is now officially included! 

The Big Pedal starts on Monday 25th for 2 weeks and we will be recording 
pupil's journeys to school. We will be entered into the prize draw which 
means we may win a scooter pod and 2 new scooters! Every mark counts 
so please join in, walking, scooting or cycling to school. 
There will also be different activities for children which will include pe-
dometer challenges, smoothie bike and generator bike. Year 2 parents are 
invited to join us in the hall on Thursday 21st March at 2.30pm as we have 
a smoothie bike workshop. All parents welcome to join us from 3—4pm to 
see the smoothie bike in action.   

St Piran’s Day 

The Year 4 pupils proudly took part in the St Piran's Day 

celebrations and were both exceptional with their behav-

iour, and their performance of the 'Pasty Song' in St Petro-

c's Church.  We even received a letter from the Mayor of 

Bodmin to congratulate us on the behaviour and perfor-

mance of our pupils!  Well done Year 4's  

Breakfast Club  

Children must not be left at 

Breakfast Club before 8am as 

staff are not available to look 

after your children. Breakfast is served 

from 8am—8.30am. If your children arrive 

at 8.30am it is too late for them to order 

and eat their food before heading to class.  

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


Headteacher’s special mention to:   
Marlie Mae and Dexter for being successful on their applications to Devonport boys and Plymouth High school for girls. Well done! 

Mass 
School Masses are continuing to be held 
in St Mary’s Church. Please find dates and 
time below—everyone is welcome to join 
us! 

Mass in Church at 10.30am 

Weds 27th March, Year 5 

  

Please check our website for any last minutes changes. 
Sunday Mass in Church at 10.30am- all families welcome. 

Attendance  -  

Whole school to date: 96.1% 

Classes with highest attendance: 

  

1st Mar —Yr R = 99.3% 

8th Mar—Yr 2 = 99.4% 

15th Mar—Year 3 = 99.2% 

Please remember—Term time holi-

days cannot be authorised. Parents 

taking their children on holiday in 

school time may be subject to fines. 

Wow !

There are 2 types of sugar:   

World Book Day and Red Nose Day 

 Thank you so much to you all for your fundraising contributions and 
wonderful costumes that make these days fun and memorable. 

Friends of School Disco  

Friday 29th at the Eclipse in Bodmin. 

Nurs*, Rec* & KS1 at 5.45-6.45pm 

KS2 (Yrs 3,4,5 & 6) at 7pm—8pm 

£2 entry per child, drinks and glow sticks available 
to buy.         *N & R Parents to stay with children. 

Nursery children enjoyed a sunny and cold trip to 

Cardinham woods. After a half term experimenting 

with floating, sinking and forces, the children enjoyed 

throwing sticks and stones from the bridge and testing 

their paper 

boats on the 

river. It was 

dry enough to 

enjoy eating 

lunch outside 

on the picnic 

benches too.  

We are engaging with ‘Healthy Schools’ to try and teach our school family about making healthy choices in our 

diets. There is often a considerable amount of hidden sugar in the foods we eat and as a nation, we are all eat-

ing too much sugar.  On average we should only be eating the equivalent of 5-6 sugar cubes a day—one bottle 

of coke contains 13 sugar cubes, that’s more than double our daily intake!  Talk to your children about what 

they’ve learnt and how much sugar is in everyday foods. 

As part of their Lenten work, the 

children in Year 6 have been 

making Easter cards, bookmarks 

and rock art to raise money for 

the ‘School of Joy’ - a school for 

children with learning difficulties 

as well as orphaned and aban-

doned children in Bethlehem. 

There will be a sale after school 

on Thursday 28th March in the 

playground.  Please support us in 

helping them. Thank you, Year 6  


